SCHOOL OF SOCIAL WORK

MONMOUTH UNIVERSITY

School Of Social Work

Social Working is designed to bring you news and events from the School of Social Work 3 times a year. We hope you enjoy!.

Welcome new Faculty!

The School of Social Work would like to welcome our newest faculty members, Assistant Professor Dr. Cory Cummings and Specialist Professor Dr. Tawanda Hubbard. You will be able to find both professors in the lower level of McAllan Hall. Read more about our faculty here.



Support the School

School of Social Work | Monmouth University | 732-571-3543 | www.monmouth.edu/socialwork

STAY CONNECTED



Fair and Impartial Policing Training



The School of Social Work, along with the Office of the Provost, <u>delivered a training</u> on Fair and Impartial Policing led by Dr. Lori Fridell, Associate Professor of Criminology at the University of South Florida. Our work with law enforcement will continue this fall with three special programs in the fall semester. Look below at the Save the Dates for information.

SRF Suicide Prevention Project Announced

The School of Social Work is very happy to announce the formation of the <u>SRF Suicide Prevention Research and Training Project.</u> The development of this Project follows the successful 3-year Garrett Lee Smith grant that Monmouth University received in 2013. Foundational support for the Project has come from a private donor. The SRF Project is involved in several projects, including the coordination of this important conference in September on <u>Youth Suicide</u>

including the coordination of this important conference in September on <u>Youth Suicide Prevention</u>. In addition, a concert to benefit the SRF Project is scheduled for December 8, 2017 with <u>the Lords of 52nd Street</u>.





Lecture in the Garden series a summer success!

The Monmouth University Community Garden held three summer lectures at the garden, which featured speakers talking about organic gardening, invasive species and a local chef preparing a "garden to table" demonstration. The garden website has more information on our programs and our harvests.

Faculty Scholarship

Social work faculty have been busy with their scholarship. Selected presentations and publications will be featured in each newsletter:

Bradley, C. & Dunn, K. (2018). Education, social work and the law. In T. Maschi & G. Leibowitz (Eds.), *Forensic Social Work* (pp. 83-95). NY: Springer Publishing.

Zabotka, J., Bradley, C. & Escueta, M. (2017). "How could I have done this?" : Thoughts of mothers of children with fetal

alcohol syndrome. J. of Social Work Practice in the Addictions, 00:1-18.



Secret, M., Bryant, N., & Cummings, C.R. (2017). Teaching an interdisciplinary graduate- level methods course in an openly-networked connected learning environment: A glass half full. *Journal of Educators Online, 14*(2).

Deepak, A. (2018). Postcolonial feminist social work perspective: Additional considerations for immigrant and refugee populations. In Hillado, A. & Lundy, M. (Eds.) *Models for Practice with Immigrants and Refugees: Collaboration, Cultural Awareness, and Integrative Theory.* London: Sage.

Beach, C. and Mills, J. (2017, August). Confidentiality: Path to better outcomes or detour along the road to elder justice. National Adult Protective Services Association Annual Conference, Milwaukee, WI.

Mathbor, G. & Pradham, M. (2017). Elder Vulnerability in Receiving Home Care Services: Evidence from Bangladesh. *Social Development Issues* Vol. 39(2).



Save these Dates!

September 21st - Starlight for Veterans - Anacon Hall, 2^{nd} Floor, 9:00-3:00 pm

October 30th – <u>21st Century Approaches to ending</u>
<u>Intimate Partner Violence</u> Violence, Wilson Auditorium, 9:00 – 1:30 (includes lunch)

November 8– Demystifing Post-Traumatic Stress Disorder: focusing on the veteran transition to law enforcement, 9:00 – 1:30, Anacon Hall, 2nd floor **November 16** – Barbera Villegas International Social Work Lecture on *Interfaith Discussions on*

Confronting Islamophobia In NJ.